13th November 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Visit to Queensgate



Spring Common Academy

American Lane Huntingdon Cambs. PE29 1TQ

Head Teacher: Dr. Kim Taylor School Telephone: 01480 377403

office@springcommon.cambs.sch.uk www.springcommon.cambs.sch.uk

On Thursday 30th November 11B are going out for their Functional Skills Christmas outing. The students have decided they would like to go to Peterborough again, as the Queensgate shopping centre is easily accessible and there are a variety of shops to look in. They will spend their morning choosing a secret santa for someone from the class picked out of a hat and they will use the money from friends to buy their present with.

At lunchtime we are going to eat at Jimmy Spices, a buffet style restaurant with a variety of dishes to choose from that should suit all tastes and it is reasonably priced. The price of the meal will be no more than £10. Please can you return the permission slip below with your voluntary contribution of £10

We have a mini bus booked out so there are no transport costs but they will need coats and if it is very cold gloves and a hat.

We will return to school by 3pm in time for school transport.

Yours Sincerely

Michele Lee

Class Teacher

Please Return to Michele Lee Class Teacher re: Visit to Queensgate

I give/do not give* permission forto visit Queensgate on 30th November * (*Pelase delete one*)

I enclose the sum of £10 Y N (Please circle one)

Parent/Carer

signature......Print Name....













National Support School designated by



National Teaching School designated by

